WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 00-37

SUBJECT: Century Park Il Street Improvements;
Award of Professional Services Contract for
Engineering Design and Services During Construction

PREPARED BY: Public Works
DATE: June 19, 2000

FOR AGENDA OF: June 26, 2000

SUMMARY: Engineering design services are needed to prepare plans and bid
documents for street improvements in Century Park Il, and for services during
construction.

BACKGROUND: Centaur and Centine Drives are commercial streets in downtown
Wasilla. Proposed improvements include “commercial-width” strip paving and street
lights. With the city’s purchase of property for a future shop and for access to the
proposed storm water treatment site and snow dump site, no LID was formed
(formation costs would have exceeded revenues from other property owners).

Alaska Rim Engineering, Inc. has submitted a proposed cost of $22,200 for completing
the design and for services during construction.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: For Council to award the professional services contract
for Engineering and/Gos Estimates in the amount of $22,200.
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